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I'm a landscape designer and contractor in Eugene and I fully support HB2679 to 

classify pesticides containing neonicotinoids as restricted use. There are safer 

options that keep people, plants, and most significantly, pollinators healthy. This bill is 

a smart step towards righting the damage that's impacted the decline of our state's 

valuable pollinators. Let's join the 12 other states that have already restricted 

neonicotinoids. Thank you. 


